
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Please find attached leaflets from Barnardos about a group that they are running: 
 
We help families of children born between March 2020-March 2022 access services and support they 
missed out on due to the COVID-19 pandemic across Gloucestershire. 
 
We are running a group at Dolphins Hall, Tetbury on Wednesday 1-2.30pm each week. Our groups 
are free and include messy play, activities, and a chance for parents/ carers to talk/ get advice. 
 
Best wishes 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 Tetbury 

FREE services throughout Gloucestershire for 

families with babies and young children born 

during the COVID-19 pandemic, between 

March 2020 & March 2022  

Stay & Play + Health  
 Session runs alongside the COMMUNITY NURSERY NURSE Clinic   

A fantastic group for parents / carers with babies & littl

e

 ones! 
Come along to our baby group where you and your baby can  

socialise and meet other families. 
 

Age appropriate toys and activi tie s will be available for 
all to enjoy including sensory play. 

 
At all groups there are opportunities to seek 

advice and guidance on a range of subjects and in addition ,  we have regular 
guest speakers on a variety of topics including saving energy at home & breast-

feeding support. 

WHERE: 

The Dolphin’s Hall 

New Church Street 

Tetbury 

GL8 8DS 

 

WHEN: 

Wednesdays 

1.00pm - 2.30pm 

 
stepsahead@barnardos.org.uk        

STEPS AHEAD 

If your baby was born between March 2020 & March 2022 

Book your FREE place today!!  


